
 
 

Testimony Presented Before the  
Senate Committee on Education 

February 9, 2007 
By 

Sam Callejo, Vice President for Administration 
University of Hawai‘i System 

 
 

SB 1153 - AUTHORIZING THE ISSUANCE OF GENERAL OBLIGATION BONDS 
AND MAKING AN APPROPRIATION TO REDUCE THE REPAIR AND 
MAINTENANCE PROJECTS BACKLOG FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI'I 
FACILITIES  

 
 
Chair Sakamoto, Vice Chair Tokuda and Members of the Committee: 
 

The University of Hawai‘i strongly supports SB 1153 and thanks the Chair for 

working with the University of Hawai‘i to develop a plan to address the $165 million 

backlog of deferred maintenance across all 10 campuses of the University of Hawai‘i 

System. 


